
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 4 November 2019  

WELCOME BACK 

We hope everyone had an enjoyable half term break. The weather 

has changed significantly in the last couple of weeks, and with the 

mornings getting colder, and afternoons getting darker, students 

must ensure they are safe & dressed appropriately for the 

conditions when travelling to and from school.   

Students who cycle to school also need to be mindful of the road 

conditions, ensure they are visible in poor light, and cycle in a safe 

& sensible manner. 

 “Every success story is a tale of constant adaption, 
revision and change.” —Richard Branson 

YEAR 7 & 8 - RESILIENCE DOUGHNUT EVENING  

Last year, our Parent Voice committee raised a phenomenal 

amount of money to help fund a personal resilience building 

program that Fullbrook is keen to implement, with the aim of 

supporting young people to cope with the inevitable transitions and 

adversities of life.  

Our first information session hosted by the Parent Voice will be for 

parents/carers of current Year 7&8 students, on Wednesday 20 

November at 6:30pm.  

Letters are being sent home with further information, but you will 

need to book via the Parents Evening booking system to ensure 

your seat. Seats are limited to 1 per family due to hall capacity, and 

booking will open on the morning of Monday 11 November. 

DEEP LEARNING DAY 2 

Our second Deep Learning Day is on Thursday 14 November. 

Students will come off timetable to participate in a range of lessons 

that support personal, social health and economic education.  

Among the activities planned, our Year 11 students will spend the 

day getting a taste of life in Fullbrook 6 while our Year 10 Textiles 

students will be visiting Kew Garden for research. Other activities  

include Money & Financial Risk, a Haka Workshop and a Dragon’s 

Den style challenge. 

REMINDER  

DATA COLLECTION 

SHEET 

In September we sent out 
data collection sheets for all 
students. There are still a 
number of data sheets yet to 
be returned.  
 
Even if none of the data has 
changed, the form should still 
be returned to school 
confirming that everything is 
correct, so that our records 
are current. 
 
If you’ve not already done so, 
please return the data sheets 
to school as soon as possible 
as it is a GDPR requirement to 
hold correct information such 
as emergency contact details. 
 
Should you have any issues 
please contact the school. 
 
Thank you in advance for your 
assistance with this matter. 

 

 

https://fullbrook.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


FULLBROOK 6 – SAFE DRIVE STAY ALIVE 

As part of Deep Learning Day on Thursday 14 November, our Year 12 

students from F6 will be attending the Safe Drive Stay Alive.  For this 

event, you will need to notify Mrs South in F6 if you don’t wish your 

son/daughter to participate. 

REMINDER - LINK TO HOPE SHOE BOX APPEAL  

The final date for returning completed shoeboxes for our Link to Hope 

appeal is Thursday 14 November. If you haven’t already done so, 

please ensure that they are dropped off by the deadline. For further 

details on packing your shoebox please click here.  

Leaflets containing instructions, a contents checklist for the box and 

the necessary Gift Aid form can be collected from Fullbrook reception. 

A £3 donation is needed to cover the cost of transporting the box to the 

recipient, and the Gift Aid form should be completed with Fullbrook’s 

details rather than your own.  

LES MISÉRABLES REHEARSALS W/C 11 NOVEMBER  

Please see page 3 of the newsletter for next week’s rehearsal 

schedule and any important notices from Miss Lawrence. 

SNAP REVISION GUIDES FOR ENGLISH GCSE 

The English Department are now selling Snap Revision Guides for 

English GCSE for £2.50 (as opposed to £4+ elsewhere). They also 

have all of the English Literature texts, and Reading & Writing guides.  

All items can be purchased directly from Miss Mason or Mrs Stewart. 

SPORTING SUCCESS 

Y9Girls’ Netball: Our Year 9 girls were in action against Heathside on 

Wednesday. The team secured a convincing win of 15-6 as the whistle 

blew. Player of the match (nominated by Heathside) was Georgie W.  

Well done on a great performance girls! 

YEAR 10 ASSESMENT WINDOW 1 

Year 10 students will be taking summative exams in lessons over the next two weeks. Normal homework is 

suspended during this time. Please encourage your son/daughters to revise as carefully as possible. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Thursday 7 November 4-7pm Fullbrook 6 Parents Evening (by appointment) 

Thursday 14 November  Deep Learning Day 2 (students off timetable) 

Thursday 14 November  Year 12 Safe Drive Stay Alive 

Thursday 14 November   Year 11 Fullbrook 6 Taster Day 

Wednesday 21 November 6:30-8:00pm Parent Voice – Resilience Doughnut Evening 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 12 Mini Mock Exams 

w/c Monday 25 November  Year 11 Mini Mocks – MFL Oral & Textiles 

 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us 
via:  
info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    
concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         
homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 
 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols to view the Fullbrook 
Facebook & Twitter pages. 
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